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Help us deliver a better service!
1 message

NAMRIA Client Service Section <css.gismb@namria.gov.ph> Sun, May 14, 2023 at 5:00 PM
To: aalyaon@gmail.com
Bcc: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

GOOD DAY!

The National Mapping and Resource Information Authority (NAMRIA) is regularly conducting a client
satisfaction survey to further improve the agency’s public service. Our records show that you have made a
transaction with NAMRIA and availed yourself recently of our product/service. We truly appreciate your
feedback. The survey will require approximately 7 minutes to complete.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdg1GM8fkM1EBzXI1IVrvW1zHCnE_1DWyX1QV2LS5MALfDuvw/viewform?
usp=pp_url&entry.1082536073=NAMRIA-04

For clarifications or inquiries, please contact Ms. Cherylin D. Mendoza and Mr. Marlon A. Marifias at (632)
88875466 or (632) 88105466 local 444/401.

THANK YOU.

Client Service Section

Geospatial Information Services Division (GISD)

Geospatial Information System Management Branch (GISMB)
NAMRIA Bldg. Lawton Ave., Fort Bonifacio, Taguig City

Tel. Nos. + 632 - 88875466

Map Sales Offices ( http://www.namria.gov.ph/about.aspx#mso )
Ft. Bonifacio - 8810-5467

San Nicolas - 8245-9498

Quezon City 8925-1157

Office Hours : 8:00AM - 5:00PM
Monday - Friday

"The information contained in this communication is intended solely for use of the individual or entity to whom it is
addressed and other parties authorized to receive it. It may contain confidential or legally privileged communication. If
you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking any action
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by responding to this e-mail and then immediately delete it from
your system. Opinions contained in this e-mail or any of its attachments do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the
Agency."

*¥%%* The information contained in this communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not
disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately. You may
contact us at (+632) 8884-2877 or email us at gictd@namria.gov.ph. *****
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